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Substitute teacher Mrs. Lori Carrender, taught the 4th grade science class: “What are      
Magnets attracted to?”.  The kids had a great time with it! 

The SES 5th grade students did an amazing job representing the Living History Museum on  
Tuesday.  All throughout the day, these students educated the students from the lower grades 
about the person they represented and that continued during the evening with all parents.  
The evening was concluded with 
an amazing and special choir 
performance. We want to thank 
all the parents that supported 
their children in this program 
and who came out to show their 
support during the event.  
 
 
Third grade has been working 
on a creative way to learn about fractions… 

 through pizza creation.  
They want to thank Eubank 
Pizza for the donation of pizza 
boxes for the whole grade!!! 
  

 

Parents, please don’t forget about our 
Board and Card game collection…. 
We are trying to collect enough games so  
that classroom can borrow boardgames  
during monthly pow wow's, indoor recess,  
etc. Attached is a flyer with info. 
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The vision for Southern Elementary students is that every student is proficient and prepared for success by 
becoming college and career ready.  

The monthly Grandparent Support 
group meeting is Monday, March 28  
@ noon at the Pulaski Co. Public    
Library.  






